
Be Bear Aware & Play It Safe! 

If possible, place your trash out by 7:00 a.m. 
on your collection day to avoid attracting 
bears and other wildlife. 

During the next several months please do not 
place your trash bins out the night before 
your collection day, as this attracts animals 
seeking food into the neighborhoods.   


